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  Fundamentals of Astrology M. Ramakrishna Bhat,2013-01-01 Astrology is both
Science and Art. Hence only the talented can appreciate and understand it.
Rightly Visnugupta declares that nobody other than a sage can master the
ocean-like science of astrology. The great Varahamihira declares, No sin will
creep into a place that is sanctified by the presence of a true astrologer.
No person who studies and divines the course of destiny will ever be found in
hell but will reside permanently in the world of Brahman. This book brings to
the fore not only the rationality of astrology but also the nature and
structure of the correct knowledge that our forefathers possessed regarding
the predictable influences of planets on human beings, and gives a spiritual
bias to astrology. The reader is taken step by step in this work from the
rudiments Viz., the distribution of constellations in the Zodiacal belt which
is divided into twelve Signs, and the planetary hierarchy, through the method
of calculating the ascendant and other houses of a natal chart, assessment of
the strengths, influences, aspects, affliction, mutual relations etc., of the
planets, to the final stage of reading the brighter and darker sides of the
subject's life, his chances of success and failure, their periods, ingress of
the soul into the mortal coil and exit there form as well as its departure to
other worlds according to its karma. In this book, an attempt has been made
to give a good account of the science of astrology, with a view to making the
reader a good and true astrologer. It also shows that astrology does not make
a man a fatalist, helpless automation in the hands of a merciless Fate. It
should, on the other hand, help him to take to self-exertion and self-help.
This hoary lore, according to the author, is to be practised not for selfish
ends but to guide the needy and the distressed, to remove the cause of their
suffering and to turn their attention towards God.
  Aries horoscope-2024 Dr. Suhas Rokde, Ph.D.(Astro.Sci.),2024-01-01 Best
wishes to all of you for New Year. In the movement of celestial bodies, our
daily routine also made motion. To move forward, to stop, to get tired and
then to move forward with new enthusiasm, it has become our nature. Along
with the new planets, we are affected by the energy of innumerable number of
planetary planets. In this e-booklet, you will find a mill model of all
these. Author
  The Braha Sutras James Braha,2022-03-09 The Braha Sutras is the culmination
of James Braha’s forty years of astrological experience. In his most
comprehensive book yet, James clarifies 216 of the most challenging birth
chart issues for astrologers. With the remarkable clarity and insight for
which he is known, James shares everything he has gained from his practice,
having analyzed over 10,000 horoscopes. This 500 page reference is comprised
of seven chapters: The Being, The Doing, The Predictions, The Nodes, The
Clients, The Upayas (gems, mantras, and yagyas), and The Odds and Ends. It is
invaluable for students of both Hindu and Western astrology at all levels of
experience.
  Planet Moon Secrets Saket Shah,2020-01-05 MOON- Mother, (Queen), emotions,
how your react to emotions, home life, your peace of mind, the way you think,
but do not mistake this for your intelligence, which is ruled by Mercury. We
all have emotions, but our intelligence is at different level. Chandra (Moon)
represents the mind. It signifies the thoughts and emotions, and the complex
psychological faculty that takes input from the senses and tells the body how
to respond. The Moon is the single most important planet in Jyotish because
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the state of mind is responsible for all the emotional responses to life, and
therefore defines the subjective perception of life. Conditions affecting the
Moon in the chart influence the thinking and feeling processes, mental skills
and attitudes, and also responses to the world at large.
  Astro-Galaxy Padma Mani,2021-01-27 All about Zodiac Signs (Stars &
Planets).Every individual must know the specialty of their stars and work
accordingly to shine. Complete encyclopedia about astrologyBirth, Naming,
Element, Characteristic, Education & Career, Friend/Marriage Compatibility,
Damage & DeathNumerology, Gem Stones, Lucky Numbers & Colours.
  Astro-logos James T. Braha,1996 A powerful autobiography about legendary
astrologer James Braha's experiences during two visits in India to learn
Hindu astrology. The book is filled with fascinating astrological stories
demonstrating the accuracy and potency of the 6000 year old predictive
astrology of the ancient Seers. New agers and spiritual seekers find the book
engrossing, accessible, and extremely informative. Whets the spiritual as
well as astrological appetite is what the critics declared. The book received
wonderful reviews and is a 'must-read' for those who are curious about the
astrology of India.
  The Hindu Book of Astrology Bhakti Seva,2021-11-26 The author describes all
the signs of the Zodiac based on many years of studying the solar system by
the Indian astrologers. By studying the heavens, they found a connection
planets and people whose dates and times of birth are related. All people
born under a certain zodiac sign will have the particular natural tendencies,
skills and life journeys connected to that sign. The books id divided to 12
main sections, one for each Zodiac sign.
  How to Judge a Horoscope Volume 1 B. V. Raman,2014-01-01 How to Judge a
Horoscope is a departure from the conventional method of treatment of
astrology. It is a study in the use of Horoscope in every manês daily life.
The work in two volumes is divided in twelve houses, containing six each in
consecutive order. The twelve houses have reference to the material relation
of soul (jeeva) in its journey from the cradle to the grave. The study of
illustrations (charts) makes every pointãeven the omitted rudimentary
principles and rulesãvery clear and graspable. Volume I deals with houses I
to VI. First House deals with the beginning of life, childhood, health,
physical body and character. Second House represents family, face, right eye,
food, manners and source of death. Third House rules brothers and sisters,
intelligence and other immediate relations. Fourth House indicates peace of
mind, home life, land and ancestral properties, education, neck and
shoulders. Fifth House indicates children, intelligence, emotion and fame,
Sixth House rules over debts, enemies, miseries, sorrows, illness and
disappointments. Volume II deals with houses VII to XII. The Seventh House
represents wife, husband, marriage, sexual diseases, business partner,
diplomacy, talent and general happiness. The Eight House indicates longevity,
legacies, disgrace, degradation and details pertaining to death. The Ninth
rules father, righteousness, religion, fame leadership,journeys and
communications with spirits. The Tenth indicates occupations, profession,
honours, foreign travels and means of livelihood. The Eleventh represents
means of gains, elder brother and freedom from misery. The Twelfth rules
losses, expenditure,sympathy, divine knowledge, moksha and the state after
death
  How to Judge a Horoscope Volume 2 B. V. Raman,2016-01-01 How to Judge a
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Horoscope is a departure from the conventional method of treatment of
astrology. It is a study in the use of Horoscope in every man's daily life.
The work in two volumes is divided into twelve houses, containing six each in
consecutive order. The twelve houses have reference to the material relation
of the soul (Jeeva) in its journey from the cradle to the grave. The study of
illustrations (charts) makes every point even the omitted rudimentary
principles and rules very clear and graspable. Vol II deals with houses VII
to XII. The Seventh House represents wife, husband, marriage, sexual
diseases, business partner, diplomacy, talent and general happiness. The
Eight House indicates longevity, legacies, disgrace, degradation and details
pertaining to death. The Ninth rules father, righteousness, religion, fame
leadership, Journeys and communications with spirits. The Tenth indicates
occupations, profession, honours, foreign travels and means of livelihood.
The Eleventh represents means of gains, elder brother and freedom from
misery. The Twelfth rules losses, expenditure, sympathy, divine knowledge,
moksha and the state after death.
  The World of Astrology Luis Rodolfo Vilhena,2014-12-22 Sleeve Notes from
Brazilian Edition We see in the present century, after its relative decline
in European societies in the seventeenth century, a return of astrology in
modern urban centres, where the number of astrological consultants increases
and the newspapers publish 'horoscopes' with predictions for the natives of
each Sun sign. Astrology, the ancient divinatory system which has been
experiencing growing popularity in large Brazilian cities in recent years,
has rarely received attention in the social sciences. This book analyses the
beliefs and cultural constructions of their world in a group of individuals
belonging to the middle classes in Rio and involved in the use of astrology.
By means of research and interviews, the author, approaching the urban middle
classes, takes the following question as his hypothesis: to what extent can
we say that astrology contributes to the construction of [a] particular
lifestyle? The author begins his analysis from the main principles of the
symbolic system of astrology and its divinatory practice, attempting to show
that, in the same way as the structure of myth investigated by Levi-Strauss,
the structure of this system remains constant across its various versions.
Despite this stability throughout its history, it is capable of receiving
several different social appropriations. In the case of interest here, it is
the appropriation made of it among sectors of the urban middle class in Rio
de Janeiro, for whom psychotherapy is already an influence, and whose views
are analysed in detail in the last chapter. Relating itself to varying
degrees with psychoanalysis and religion, astrology shows itself to be a
symbolic language capable of engaging the fragmentation of modern daily life.
Thus it becomes clear that this little-known phenomenon of contemporary
culture cannot be reduced to a mere irrational survival. This book is an
original contribution to the study of the middle classes in Brazil, and of
astrology as an alternative culture, an area little studied by the social
sciences. In addition to discussing the classics and more recent
anthropological works on the subject, the author examines the ambiguous
relation which modernity has with astrology: 'arising in its very heart, it
presents a discourse marked by criticism of the values of modernity'.
Complementing this volume, the reader will find a glossary explaining
astrological terms in Appendix 2. About the Author Luis Rodolfo da Paixao
Vilhena took his Master's degree in Social Anthropology in the Postgraduate
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Programme in Social Anthropology of the National Museum (Federal University
of Rio de Janeiro, UFRJ). He was a researcher at the National Institute of
Folklore (FUNARTE), 1988-1989, where he studied the history of Folklore
Studies in Brazil and was a lecturer at UERJ and of the Faculty Veiga de
Almeida. He died in 1997.
  Planet Jupiter Secrets Saket Shah,2020-01-05 Jupiter is the guardian of the
thinking person, the ruler of higher intellect, the embodiment of lady luck,
and signifies spiritual wisdom. Jupiter represents your ideology in life. And
in spiritual terms, it rules over faith, religion, philosophy, and the search
for the ultimate truth of life. Jupiter governs your intrinsic curiosity to
find the answers, and explore the world in the process, thus foreign travel
comes under the domain of this planet. Jupiter in Vedic astrology is
considered to be the most benevolent of all planets, thus naturally
associated with luck, fortune and wealth. Its benefic presence can turn rags
to riches. While Saturn is the teacher, Jupiter is more of a classmate that
helps to grow and sees how you flourish and tread on the right path. It is a
judge who assures that you do not forget your values in the process. While
this benefic planet bestows us with wisdom and wealth, at its worst, it can
surrender to lethargy, sloth, and indulgence.
  Nithyananda Vedic Astrology: Moon in Capricorn Nithyananda Vedic Astrology
Team,2009
  Planet Saturn Secrets Saket Shah,2020-01-05 Saturn is the most feared
planet of all, and for more reasons than one. It is not there in the cosmos
to make everything cakewalk for you. It is there giving us hardships,
teaching us lessons of life. But this is not to make us destructive and
contemptuous, as is the case with Mars negative influence. It is there to
make us better individuals, filtering the negative forces to leave us with
refined personalities, ready to drive towards spirituality and higher
learning. It wants us to be disciplined, thus poses retractions and
limitations. Having Saturn’s influence doesn’t always means denial of
success. It simply means delay. In some cases however, it also denies the
native success if positioned in or aspected by enemy sign, or is debilitated.
It makes sure to play the role of a teacher in our lives. Its positive
influence brings us the old age wisdom, a sense of conventionality,
determination, authority, and a lot more. Below is a detailed overview of
this ringed planet to further assist you in having a better understanding,
  Secrets of Planets Saket Shah,2021-10-31 Dear Reader, The whole process of
spiritual practice during the initial steps consists of neutralising karma
and gaining poise. The inequalities of past karma manifest as the
inequalities of the mentality, personality and behaviour of man. Behaviour is
only a response of the person to environment in terms of his own habit or
past karma. This response also forms the basis of his future karma. Every
step is subject to correction until poise is gained, “poise in food,
expression and behaviour” is the path of yoga according to the Bhagavad Gita.
Every planet in every sign in house represents our past life karma. To
understand that first we need to understand the planets in astrology. This
book is all about describing planets in astrology to give indepth knowledge
and wisdom to the person to experience and learn fundamentals of astrology.
Regards, Saket Shah
  Astrology And Reincarnation Manly P. Hall,2022-05-21 A description of Karma
as experienced by each individual astrological sign; includes Vedic and
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Tibetan methods for evaluating past and future lives from the birth chart.
Astrology is another disputed subject which is gaining widespread public
support. With computerization available, almost every aspect of prediction
can be explored scientifically. Many prominent minds of the past have
accepted both reincarnation and astrology, and it is only natural that the
two beliefs have much in common. If we have lived before, it would be
interesting to discover, if possible, the place, time, and circumstances of a
previous embodiment. In many cases, of course, such knowledge might have
traumatic effects. Most individuals find memories of the present life
difficult to bear. The walls of the Borobudur, a magnificent Buddhist ruin on
the island of Java, are decorated with scenes from the 600 previous lives of
Gautama Buddha. Only the Perfectly Enlightened One could contemplate such a
panorama of previous births with reasonable composure. To most Buddhists
rebirth is a simple fact. It is one of the determining elements in the
ethical and moral philosophies of these people. The question naturally
arises: Would it be possible astrologically to prove beyond a shadow of doubt
that reincarnation is an actual fact? Could a chart be set up at the time of
death which would be the birth chart of the entity entering the spiritual
world, and would it be possible for such a chart to reveal the condition of
that entity in the after-death state as well as the time and place of its
rebirth on the physical plane? Would it also be conceivable that a birth
chart of the present life could provide some clue to the previous
incarnation? Hindu philosophers would answer these questions in the
affirmative, but Western thinkers have strong reservations.
  Planet SUN Secrets Saket Shah,2020-01-05 The Sun god has two arms, he is
seated on the pedestal of lotus; both of his hands are embellished with lotus
flowers. There is a beautiful golden crown, on his head and a garland of gems
around his neck. His radiance is just like the interior part of a lotus
flower and he is mounted on the chariot pulled by seven horses. The Sun god
is also known as ‘Savita’, which means - one who creates, ‘SAVITA SARVASYA
PRASAVITA’ (Nirukta -10/31). According to the Rigveda the Sun god situated at
the centre of the solar system is an inspirer of all, pervader of the
internal parts and an embodiment of almighty god. According to the
‘Markandeya Puran’ Sun is the embodiment of Brahma, the world originates from
the Sun and is established in it. The Sun is the appearance of all the
matters and elements and is theeternal almighty. This very God ‘Bhaskar’
creates nurtures and annihilates the world respectively in the form of lord
Brahma, Lord Vishnu & Lord Shiva. Sun is the supreme deity amongst all the
nine� planets. When Brahma manifested himself by breaking the egg, then he
pronounced ‘OM’. This Omkar itself is the supreme soul and the very physique
of Sun god. The four Vedas emerged from all the four mouths of lord Brahma,
which were glowing by their own radiance. The powerful radiance emanating
from the ‘Omkar’ covered the radiance of the Vedas and ultimately all of them
unified. This very Vedic appearance of ‘Omkar’ is the sun god. This radiant
sun was the first manifested during the times of creation, hence it was
called ‘Aditya’. Once the demons, the titans and the monsters unitedly fought
with the deities and snatched their power and authority after defeating them.
‘Aditi’– the mother of the deities did worship of sun god to get protection
from this calamity. Being pleased with her the sun god took incarnation as
her son and established the eternal path of the Veda after defeating the
enemies of the deities. He is called Aditya also for this reason. The
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complexion of Sun god is red. His vehicle is a chariot. There is only one
wheel in his chariot which is called ‘Samvatsar’. The wheel of his chariot
has 12 spokes, which symbolise the twelve months. The wheel has six
circumferences, which symbolize the six seasons, and three ‘Naves’ which is
symbolise of the three four-months. The sages (rishi) and all the celestial
supernatural beings like ‘Gandharva’, ‘Apsara’, ‘Nag’ yaksha and the deities’
move along with him doing his worship. The wheel, power, a loop and a hook
are the weapons of sun god. His great-phase (Mahadasha) last for six years.
The Sun is considered as a high planet, till the tenth degree, in the zodiac
of Aries. Lord Shiva is considered to be the deity of the Sun. To get his
blessings and for his pacification, performance of ‘Arghya’ (pouring water
facing the sun in the morning should be done and also the text of Harivansh
purana should be listened to. Ruby should be worn on the body and donation of
wheat, cow along with a calf, raw-sugar (gur), copper, gold and red-clothes
should be made to the brahmins
  Nithyananda Vedic Astrology: Moon in Sagittarius Nithyananda Vedic
Astrology Team,2009
  Astrological Lore in the Buddhist Śārdūlakarṇāvadāna Sharmistha Sharma,1992
Critical study of Śārdūlakarnạv̄adāna, legend in the Divyāvadāna.
  Perfect Astrology (Life Events) Ram Babu Sao,2016-03-15 Vedic Astrology
with its many calculations and facets is a precise instrument to predict
Events of your Life. The ancient Vedic system provides a predictive system
that can accurately predict Life Events. Each person is born with a unique
set of psychological tendencies and life potentials. This knowledge can help
the individual make use of latent potentials and approach life's challenges
with greater care and purpose and greater peace, prosperity, and happiness in
life. These Vimshotari Dasa Periods are unique to the system and give Vedic
astrologers a tool to quite accurately predict the trends, changes and life
events with amazing precision. Therefore, the readers of this book can get
more deeply into past, present and what will happen next in your life with
respect to all Events related to human beings. Everything happens to
everybody either sooner or later in his life. Knowing the common Life Events
in advance can help a person to anticipate, prepare and survive himself in
better way. Here is a list of some common Life Events, such as, Education;
Profession and Careers; Promotion & Transfer; Sudden Rise in Life; Sudden
Downfall in Professions; Fame, Name & Popularity; Finance & Wealth; Foreign
Travels; Fortune (Luck); Imprisonment; Kingdom (Rajayoga); Longevity (Life-
Span); Marriage & Multiple Marriages; Madness & Mental Diseases; Health,
Diseases & Operations; Old Age Life; Parent's Danger; Popularity and Downfall
in Life; House & Landed Properties; Sanyas; Suicidal Attitude; Travel abroad;
Children; Communication Skills; Conveyance/Vehic≤ and Death.
  The Hindu Book of Astrology Bhakti Seva,2013-04-27 For thousands of years
the Hindu Astrologers have by their knowledge of the solar system been
enabled to formulate a system of Astrology which enables them to speak with
scientific authority and certainty with respect to the planetary influences
upon mankind. Each person is born in or under one of the twelve signs of the
Zodiac and is thus influenced more or less throughout life by the planetary
conditions at time of birth. This book states the natural tendencies of each
person and indicates what you should do and what they should not do to make
your life a success. By referring to your sign and what is best for you to do
to attract and use unseen forces and powers which are your birthright, and
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which will aid you to make your future bright. Each and every person is
naturally endowed with peculiar and great powers which make for good, and
also are born with tendencies which must be corrected in order that the
higher and good powers and forces may be able to work to advantage.
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